
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION 
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS, AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

 
Pursuant to regulations regarding surface waste management facilities (19.15.36 NMAC) notice is hereby 
given that the Oil Conservation Division (OCD) received an application for a new facility on June 25, 2019. 
 

Milestone Environmental Services, LLC (15721 Park Row, Suite 150 in Houston, Texas 77084) has 
submitted an application to construct and operate a new commercial surface waste management 
facility.  The proposed facility is to be located approximately 14 miles west of Jal, NM on the north 
side of State Road 128 on 10 acres in Unit H of Section 25, Township 24 South, Range 34 East in 
Lea County.  The waste management facility is intended for the permanent disposal of exempt 
and non-exempt/non-hazardous oil field waste, specifically, operation of a properly permitted 
Underground Injection Control (UIC) Class II disposal well for the injection of slurry into the 
subsurface.  An associated surface facility will be used for the processing of the waste before 
injection.  Residual waste materials not injected will be transported for proper disposal elsewhere 
and not permanently stored at the facility. 

 
Pursuant to 19.15.36.9 A NMAC, the application is available upon request at 1220 South St. Francis Drive 
in Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505, or by calling (505) 476-3465.  Any interested person wishing to be placed 
on a mailing list for notice regarding this permit application must make such a request at the phone 
number above. 


